Comment Letters

I-331 Sandra Rosenberg

Comment Letter [-331

From: Sandra Rosenberg [mailto:sandidqi@icloud.com
Sent: Monday, August 07, 2017 3:36 PM

To: Smith, Ashley

Subject: New land Siena

This huge subdivision will add an unbelievable amount of traffic and noise. The draw on the resources of San | 331 1
Marcos, water, police, fire, etc will be awful. Please turn down the proposal for this massive building of houses.

Sent from my iPad

June 2018 RTC-1715 Newland Sierra Final EIR
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